
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

23rd February 2018 
 
Sent by email:  
c/o Rachel.Seabrook@dh.gsi.gov.uk; Ann.GROSS@education.gov.uk; 
Antonia.Williams@dh.gsi.gov.uk  
Closing date: Noon 2nd March 2018 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Royal College of Nursing response to Green Paper: Transforming Children and 
Young People’s Mental Health Provision 
 
With a membership of around 435,000 registered nurses, midwives, health visitors, 
nursing students, health care assistants and nurse cadets, the Royal College of 
Nursing (RCN) is the voice of nursing across the UK and the largest professional union 
of nursing staff in the world. RCN members work in a variety of hospital and community 
settings in the NHS and the independent sector. The RCN promotes patient and 
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Royal College of Nursing 
Nursing Department 
20 Cavendish Square 
LONDON 
W1G 0RN 
 
Fiona Smith 
RCN Professional Lead for Children’s 
and Young People’s Nursing 
 
Telephone    020 7647 3753 
Fax                020 7647 3431 










